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Committee on Copyright and Literary Property
Association of the Bar of the City of New York

LAW CLERKS COPYRIGHT SEMINAR

ANNUAL PRESENTATION

Tuesday, October 13, 2009, 6:00 – 9:00 p.m.
Great Hall of the Association, 42 West 44th Street, New York, New York

INVITATION TO FEDERAL LAW CLERKS: 

The LCCS is a concentrated course in copyright law covering both an overview of the 
basics and a review of current issues. We have prepared the LCCS specifically for you, 
the law clerks, in recognition of the special place that the Federal Courts in New York 
City metropolitan area occupy in the copyright law of our country.

For those who have taken a copyright course during law school, we expect that the 
LCCS will be a broad but intense review, and for those who have not, it will be an 
intense cram course. In either case, we want to help you to prepare as a preliminary to 
picking up the particulars of any assigned copyright case.

We plan to present the LCCS  only this one time during the current 2009-2010 year. We 
hope you will take advantage of this opportunity.

Our invitation is open to the first 15 law clerks from your court who sign up. The 
officials of your court will compile the list of attendees for us and furnish us with the 
names by Tuesday, October 6, 2009.

There is no fee for attendance. We look forward to seeing you.


